
Centennial Jr. High Community Council  
March 11, 2020 
MINUTES 
 
Attendance:  Cerissa Thompson, Michelle Thomson, Sarah Thatcher and Marcie McQuiston.   
Not enough members in attendance to form a quorum. 
 
Discussion was as follows: 
 
Ms. Thompson provided feedback from the parent survey where only 28 people actually 
participated.  Feelings are mixed about Summit, but plans are moving forward to have Summit part of 
the 9th grade core curriculum in the fall 2020-21 as a starting point with plans to move down to 8th 
grade and then 7th grade students in the coming years.  There are at least 5 other schools also planning 
to incorporate Summit in some way this fall as well. 
 
Trustland Funds Budget for 2020-2021 were discussed and minor changes were updated by Ms. 
Thompson.  Contact Ms. Thompson for specifics concerning the Trustland Funds Budget. 
 
Signatures will be needed after review of the final budget and be voted on at April's meeting.   
 
Discussion on voting for new council members was tabled for the next meeting.   
 
Next Meeting scheduled for April 8, 2020 
 


